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Having completed our reception in the previous study period (LP1), this study period is somewhat 

less active for MRCIT. Nevertheless, we have been preparing for the next MRCIT, with 

recruiting/information meetings, ‘inspring’ (verbal recruitment efforts) and aspning preparations 

already this semester. 

We have announced our aspning events (the information meeting/prep night back in November, and 

an upcoming Yule Dinner) on chalmers.it and our Facebook page, and are scheduled to have it 

together with the Aspar in the evening of Monday 17th. Master students from IxD and Software 

Engineering are very welcome to attend. 

WHY SO EARLY WITH THE ASPNING? 
The reason we begin early with aspning preparations is that, since all of MRCIT is in their second year 

of their Masters programme, we will be significantly less available next semester as we do our thesis 

work in various locations (and countries). 


